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Circular No.38/2024-25 Date: 24 Jan, 2025 

 

ADVISORY TO PARENTS REGARDING MOBILE PHONES IN SCHOOL 

Dear Parents, 

The use of mobile phones by students is strictly prohibited within the school premises. This 

includes activities such as addressing any safety-related concerns raised by parents. While we 

understand that mobile phones may provide a sense of convenience for parents, their 

misuse—such as the unauthorized sharing of images or videos of fellow students and staff on 

social media—poses a serious concern for everyone involved. 

Therefore, we urge parents to ensure that their children do not bring mobile phones to school. In 

case parents need to get in touch with the school in the event of an emergency at home, please 

do not hesitate to contact the School Reception, our staff is available to assist you and provide 

necessary support. 

 

In the event that a student is found with a mobile phone inside the school premises the following 

measures will be enforced: 

 

• If a student deposits their phone with the reception Mr. Ajay Sharma office supdt., the school 

authorized person will be held responsible and may face an inquiry. 

• If mobile phones are required for school-related activities (e.g., farewell), prior permission with 

limited use may be granted by the Principal only However, we encourage students to use DSLR 

cameras instead of mobile phones for such events. This advisory applies to all Staff members, 

who are responsible for ensuring that students adhere to this policy. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in fostering a disciplined and focused 

environment for our students. 

 

 

 

DR JAGDISH SHARMA 

(Principal) 
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